
Homework – Autumn 2 

   
 

Can you research the nurses 

Florence Nightingale and/or Mary 

Seacole? Write down five 

interesting facts. 

 

(English/History) 
 

Can you go on a 2-D and a 3-D 
shape hunt? Take photos of what 
you find, can you name the shapes 
and their properties? Remember: 
vertices (corners), edges & faces. 
 
(Maths) 

 How many of the following 

jumps can you do in a minute? 

 

• Star-jump 

• Standing long-jump (feet 

together and jump 

forwards) 

• Hop 

 

Try and beat your score over a 

few days. 

(PE) 
Use a device you have at home to 
take photographs of an object 
from different angles (e.g. close-
up).  
 
(Computing & Maths) 

Can you design a new chair for one 
of your soft toys at home? Draw it 
and label the features you have 
added. 
 
(DT)  

Listen to a piece of music and 
have a go at clapping the rhythm. 
Challenge: What instruments can 
you hear? 
 
(Music) 

Keep a diary of any activities you 

have done in a week that show you 

are keeping healthy and active 

(e.g. swimming, gymnastics, 

dancing, football, walking etc). 

Record how long you did the 

activity for and on which days. 

(PSHE) 

Make a boat which floats successfully in a container of water and 
can carry a cargo of at least one penny. 
 
Challenge: How many pennies 
 will it hold before it sinks? 
 
(Science) 

 
Every half term, your child will receive a homework matrix with activities that are linked to what we cover in 
school. We ask that one task is completed per week and that you initial and date each activity completed. 
Evidence of homework can be glued into children’s books, photographs tweeted or emailed to us, or items can 
even be brought into school! We will collect homework books in on a Wednesday morning. 
 
In addition to this, we would also like all children to do the following things weekly: 

• Read a minimum of three times to a grown-up/older sibling (please record this in reading records) 

• Spend time on TTRockstars/NumBots 

• Practise common exception spellings (these are in the back of homework books) 
All passwords can be found in children’s reading records. 
 
There may sometimes be an additional, optional reinforcement activity sent home in homework books for 
children to have a go at. 
 
We look forward to sharing your children’s home learning! 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
The year 2 team  


